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Hi Tanya, after talking with my treasurer she believes we are caught-up on our reports. She was 
under the impression that a report only needed to be filed if there was activity and since we were not 
taking in money or spending it for most of the campaign that is why we have not had a weekly 
report each week.  If this is not the case please let me know and we will file reports saying nothing in 
and nothing out for those weeks. 
She did realize that the automatic storage fee had not been listed and has gone back to update 
those reports. 
She has been in contact with the PDC and believes we have filed everything we are supposed to, but 
again if we have missed something please let us know so we can fix it. 
 
Jamie Smith 
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